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Section of Madonna Road in Norrisville to Close Dec. 6 for Two Weeks 

BEL AIR, Md., (Dec. 2, 2019) - Harford County Department of Public Works will be closing 

Madonna Road between Telegraph Road and Mellow Road in the Norrisville area for a slope 

stabilization project. This closure to all through traffic will begin on Friday, December 6, and is 

expected to last for two weeks. Please follow detour signs or make other arrangements if you 

travel on these roadways. 

An online map of this and all other county road closures and major capital road projects is 

published on the county website at http://www.harfordcountymd.gov/1164/Road-Reports.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Like us on Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/HarfordCountyMD |  
  Follow us on Twitter @HarfordCountyMD 
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